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gﬁ;nigo Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Reclamation Permit - Site Visit

Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> Tue, Oct 9, 2018 at 8:20 AM
To: Derek Slack <dslack@e-470.com>

Hello Derek,

Thank you for sending this information and addressing the erosion gully issue. | have scanned the email and photo
documentation into the file for this site. This area is not due for an inspection for a few years but if you guys feel the
vegetation has well established and that reclamation is complete, you may submit a bond release application. My

recommendation would be to wait until the spring/early summer next year during the growing season to request a
release.

Thanks again, and let me know if you have questions.
Jared

[Quoted text hidden]

2 attachments

image001.jpg
96K

image001.jpg
96K

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=86aa78d9e6&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-a%3Ar4873878094713701078&simpl=msg-a%3Ar48738780... 1/1


https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=86aa78d9e6&view=att&th=1665932efb03f47e&attid=0.1&disp=inline&realattid=166592e44e94ce8e91&safe=1&zw
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=86aa78d9e6&view=att&th=1665932efb03f47e&attid=0.2&disp=inline&realattid&safe=1&zw

